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FROM: Joe Deal, Chief of Staff
RE: Memorial Luncheon for the late Commander Paul Bauer

Please be advised that, on March 22, 2018, the following personnel from the Mayor’s Office were the
guests of Michael Sacks at a memorial luncheon for the late Commander Paul Bauer. The luncheon was
held at Chicago Cut State House, 300 North LaSalle, Chicago Illinois 60654. They attended in their official
capacity:

Joe Deal
Walter Katz
Joan Coogan
Adam Collins
Janel Forde

If you require any additional information please let me know. Thank you.
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